DIRECTORY ISSUE

Plans are underway to include a directory of the members of the North Carolina
Library Association in the April issue of North Carolina Libraries. Please check the
mailing label on this issue for any error. Also check to see that your dues have been paid.
Dues and corrections should be sent to Miss Marjorie Hood, Treasurer NCLA, The
Woman’s College Library, Greensboro,



